
Project Update: December 2022 
 
I share with you that at this moment I am finishing a video to update progress of the 
project. In the meantime, I would like to ask you what other information you need to 
update the project. 
 
I attached some pictures of the first sampling we finished in October 2022. 
 

 

 

 



 

 
Photos: Wild bee training and sampling at Zapopan and at Lake Chapala, also 
interview between Ramón and Luis. 


